
From: Mark Harmon <mark.c.harmon@gmail.com>
To: Mark Harmonmark.c.harmon@gmail.com

BCC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 
Date: 5/21/2014 2:30:39 PM

Subject: Reminder: Caucus Reception 
Attachments: SC Senate GOP Spring Invite.pdf

Just a reminder about this evening. Hope you can make it to First Citizen's Cafe at 5:30 (before 
heading over to The Zone for the Spring Fling, of course).

Thanks,
Mark

----------Forwarded message ----------
From: Mark Harmon <mark.c.harmon@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, Apr 11, 2014 at 2:44 PM
Subject: Notice: SC Senate Republican Caucus Reception 
To: Mark Harmon <mark.c.harmon@gmail.com>

Senator,

Please note on your calendar that our next caucus reception has been scheduled for 5:30PM on
Wednesday, May 21st, at the First Citizens Cafe, 1210 Main Street. If your spouse plans to join you 
that evening, just let me know at your convenience. The invitation is attached, but let me know if you 
have any questions.

Regards,
Mark
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